
Barbara Clayton 
Sally Boundy 

Tournament Directors 
tournaments@csga.asn.au 

 

 

TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR’S REPORT – District Meeting 2022 
 
The CSGA is very much looking forward to being able to play a full calendar of events this 
year.  We feel the clubs have been very generous with providing their venues to hold our 
events and in some instances making all the preparations only to have it cancelled at short 
notice.   
 
To make all our events successful we rely on the dissemination of information getting through 
to our district players.  This chain of communication may have been broken down with less 
contact in clubs because of Covid.  Some thinking may be required about how electronic 
means can be used to ensure all of our new and old district players know these events are 
available to enhance their golfing experience and to meet other players in our area. 
 
The events that we have coming up in the calendar are as follows: 
 

2022 Calendar 
 
Opening Day: Thursday 17 February at Gold Creek Country Club 
   8.30 Shotgun Start 
 
Veteran’s Day: Monday 23 May at Goulburn Golf Club 
 
Foursomes  
Championship:  Sunday 28 August at Queanbeyan Golf Club 
 
Annual  
Championship: Day 1, Thursday 15 September at Moss Vale Golf Club 
   Day 2, Friday 16 September at Bowral Golf Club 
 
Golf NSW District  
Medal Playoffs: Thursday 27 October at Federal Golf Course 
 
Canberra Shield: Thursday 3 November at Royal Canberra Golf Course 
 
Gala Day:  Thursday 17 November at Royal Military College Golf Club 
 
The 3 year and 7 year calendar have been included for your consideration and planning.  This 
will be discussed at our mid year Captains meeting but if you have any questions do not 
hesitate to contact us and open up discussions at our meeting. 
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We look forward to being able to hold all our events this year and will plan accordingly.  
Thank you to all Club Captains and our District players for your support and feedback about 
the CSGA events.  Your comments are always considered and can help to shape the way in 
which we run all our District competitions. 
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